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August 10th, 2023 
 
 
St. Paul Lutheran Families, staff, and all those who support us, 
 
Welcome back to the 2023-2024 school year.  I hope that your summer was filled with fun, friend, 
family and a time to reflect on all the blessings that we receive.  My name is Susan Quick and I am 
so excited to be joining the staff as your new principal.  My husband, mom and I have enjoyed the 
short time that we’ve been in West Point.  Everyone has been so welcoming and gracious.  This was 
a big step of faith and God has shown over and over how good HE is!   
 
Our staff, school board, and other volunteers have been helping to get our school ready for the new 
year.  You may have noticed the hard work being done on the playground.  The old gravel along with 
those nasty stickers were removed and three loads of new gravel was brought in.  Classrooms are 
decorated, and teachers are putting on the final touches.  We are excited to have students back in 
the building. 
We also want to welcome new teacher Zoey Bergman, she will be teaching 1st and 2nd grade and 
new teacher’s aide, Kaylee Jamison.  She will be working with the PK-K classroom.   
 
A few housekeeping notes:  Please take time to read through the handbook as there are some 
changes. Note the reference under medication.  Also, if your student will be gone for any reason, or 
needs to leave early please call the office, 402-372-2355.  Teachers won’t always have an 
opportunity to check their cell phone, and we don’t want to miss any messages from our families.  
Finally, if you need to visit our building, please stop by the office to sign the check in list and get a 
visitor pass. 
 
Reminder: Open House, Tuesday August 15th, 2023 from 5-7 PM 
 
Again, welcome back to the new school year.  Should you have any questions, please feel free to 
call me at the school office. 
 
In HIS grace, 

 

Susan Quick 
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